Harkstead Parish Council – Meeting Minutes
Date/Time: Monday – March 10 2014    Location – Harkstead Village Hall

Councillors Present: William Wrinch, Roger Harward, Simon Leatherdale, Alison Looser, John Pollett.

Also Present: David Rose, David Wood + 1 parishioner.

1.Apologies – John Zalucki, PCSO Jo Adams, Clerk.

2.Declaration of Interest – William Wrinch, trustee of Village Hall.

3.Minutes of Last Meeting – February 10 2014, signed as correct.

4.Matters Arising – 1:the Business Saver account was corrected by - £500 due to a transfer so that the correct balance on 10 February was £2674


2: Cllr. Leatherdale will forward the info. available about the Marine Conservation 
Zone refusal for future discussion.


3: Cllr. Looser will forward the available info. about the P.C.’s website.


4: Clerk is to contact Babergh D.C. about how to progress the registration of The Bakers Arms as a ‘Community Asset’.

Adjournment – no comments

5.Millenium Green – the recent inspection was discussed and signed off. The new swing seats have been fitted. Points of concern were the condition of the slide surround and the pruning debris.

6.Village Sign – the funds from ‘The History Group’ had finally arrived and were now in the P.C.’s Current A/c. The working party will meet soon to select the final site ( hopefully !).

7.Planning Applications the preliminary drawings for the imminent Planning Application for the land beside Hill Cottage, The Street were discussed informally. The formal Application may be available in time for the next PC meeting.

8.Footpaths nothing new.

9.Financial Report - Business Saver Acct £2672, Current Acct. £1536 after History Group/Village sign funds deposited, Savings Acct. unchanged at £1684. There is a bill of £105 outstanding for the swing seats, payable to Cllr. Harward.

10.Correspondence – the ‘Core Strategy’ documents were noted but no action required.

2nd Adjournment – the problems with positioning the new village sign were discussed. 

11.Any Other Business – 1: the update of ‘The Community Resilience Plan’ should be finished soon and will be distributed to the Parish Co-Ordinators etc then.



2: the Annual Parish Meeting was set for May 12th in the Village Hall. This is OK for the Millenium Green Committee and The Village Hall Committee have been contacted without reply so far. A start time needs to be agreed.

12.Next Meeting – Monday April 14 at 7.30 pm. 

Meeting ended at 8.35pm.

